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It is now common knowledge that Clive & Sandra are retiring
from the Country Music scene at the beginning of February
2013, however they have decided to carry on recording albums
for the foreseeable future. They feel that this would give them
an opportunity to still carry on singing and recording the songs
they love and keep in touch with the many fans they have made
over the years.

If you would like to receive a periodical newsletter from Clive &
Sandra, please enter your details below and they will contact
you when there is anything new happening. Thank you for your
support over the last 30 years, Love Sandra & Clive.
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